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     As the calendar turns to March and everyone looks forward to spring and the thought of getting outside for 
some fresh air, the high school administration is busy preparing for the 2021-2022 school year.  We appreci-
ate all of your help in getting your student registered for the appropriate classes.  The course request num-
bers generated by student registration will be used to determine the number of sections of each course we 
will offer.  In an effort to be as fiscally responsible as possible, we need accurate class counts; therefore, it is 
important for us to have all changes prior to mid-March.  Additionally, please remember that if your student 
changes his/her schedule after May 24, WD will be posted to his/her transcript.  If you have specific questions 
about your childôs schedule for next year, please contact our counseling department at 349-7304. 
 
 

ACADEMIC AWARDS PROGRAMS 

 

     It is time to start planning for the end of year awards assemblies. Unfortunately, this year we will need to 
plan for these events to be virtual once again, as we must use an abundance of caution gathering students in 
large groups in our auditorium.  More information will be forthcoming about the release date of our virtual 
awards assemblies this spring. 
 
 

LAST THREE DAYS OF SCHOOL 

 

     Again this year, we will be in a testing schedule the last three days of school, June 1, 2, 3.  We will admin-
ister the last assessment of the quarter by period and students will be expected to take ALL of these assess-
ments during the three day period.  Similar to midterm exams, we will not make exceptions to this rule.  
Please make sure you plan accordingly with summer jobs, internships and travel. 
 
 

STUDENT RECOGNITION 

 

     Congratulations to the three Solon High School seniors who have been nominated for the prestigious 2021 
United States Presidential Scholar Award: Michael Kong, Karis Liu and Catherine Yu. 
 
     Congratulations to Coach Perchinske and the following swimmers and divers who have qualified for the 
State Swim Meet:  Grace Perlberg ï 200 IM,  Abby Wilkov ï 1 Meter Diving, Bethany Mercer ï 1 Meter 
Diving, Dominic Roberto ï 1 Meter Diving and Patrick Burke ï 1 Meter Diving.  
 
     Congrats to junior Aditya Kalahasti who has been selected to receive the Bronze Distinguished Finalist 
medallion in the 2021 Prudential Spirit of Community Awards for his outstanding volunteer work! Aditya is one 
of the top Ohio runners-up in this yearôs program! 
 
 
     The National Center for Women & Information Technology (NCWIT) has recognized the following Solon 
students as recipients of the Award for Aspirations in Computing (AiC). Congratulations to Simone Johnson 
for winning the National Aspirations Award Honorable Mention and to Rita Brokhman, Michelle Park, and 
Sanjanasri Vedavyas for winning the Ohio Regional Aspirations Award.   
 



 

 



 

 

ACADEMIC DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

      ACTï11th (no school 9,10,12)     March 9, 2021 
 Pre-ACT 9th (no school 10,11,12)    March 12, 2021 
     3rd Quarter Ends             March 18, 2021  
     Eng/Lang Arts Grade 10 Testing    April 14 & 15 
 Alg1/Geo/Hon Geo Testing      April 28 & 29 
 Govt (Sem 2) Testing        April 28 
 Bio/Hon Bio/ US Hist Testing     May 3 & 4 
 AP Tests            May/June  
 4th Quarter Assessments      June 1-3, 2021 
 4th Quarter Ends         June 3, 2021  

OTHER IMPORTANT DATES 

 
Mrs. Hesketh Retires    March 25 
Spring Break          March 22 - March 26 
Easter Break      April 2 - April 5 
Senior Project           May 3 - May 14 
Graduation       May 27 

2020-21 IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

 
 In order to continue our tradition of excellence, the school has established expectations, procedures, 
and policies that are spelled out in detail in the Student/Parent Handbook.  Please take time to review the 
online Solon High School Handbook in its entirety with your child. The Handbook can be found under ñHow 
to Succeed at SCò which is listed under Quick Links on the SHS home page.  It is our sincere hope that an 
awareness of the schoolôs guidelines will result in a successful year for everyone associated with SHS! 

GOTCHA! 

 

 Teachers and staff award a GOTCHA card when students display Comet P.R.I.D.E (Personal Responsibil-
ity, Respect, Integrity, Discipline of Self, Empathy). While the students are virtual, the teachers will inform the 
students of the GOTCHA and enter their name into the drawing. 
 
There will be a drawing and prizes will be distributed monthly.    
 
The GOTCHA recipients for February are: 
      
      
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
    
Staff Winner - Jeff Wentz   
  

Avani Pham 

Baker Sarah 

Booher Jesse 

Butkovic Jaquelin 

Chandrasekharan Meena 

Gaymon Jaidyn 

Halperin Lauren 

Khalid Jad 

Lavine Drew 

McQuaide Patrick 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

ACT for JUNIORS ð MARCH 9 

 

 On Tuesday, March 9, ALL current juniors will be required to take the ACT at Solon High School as a part 
of their state mandated graduation requirements.  There is NO cost to students or families for this test and the 
school will handle registration.  Juniors are expected to be in their testing location by 7:45 a.m. and testing will 
conclude approximately at noon.  Students must bring #2 pencils (no mechanical pencils), a calculator and 
photo identification. 
 
 

PRE-ACT for FRESHMAN ð MARCH 12 

 

 On Friday, March 12 ALL current freshman will be required to take the Pre-ACT at Solon High School.  
There is NO cost to students or families for this test and the school will handle registration.  Freshman are 
expected to be in their testing location by 7:45 a.m. and testing will conclude approximately at noon.  Stu-
dents must bring #2 pencils (no mechanical pencils), a calculator and photo identification.   
 

 

END of COURSE STATE ASSESSMENTS 

 

 Below you will find the official testing schedule for all End of Course State assessments.  Because we are 
testing electronically, students MUST bring their fully charged Chrome book each day.  Students testing in 
math should bring a calculator.  Room assignments will be announced in English classes. 
 
 In addition to course requirements for a high school diploma, the State Department of Education requires 
students to take these six end-of-year exams throughout their high school career: English/Language Arts 10, 
Algebra 1, Geometry, Biology, U.S. History, and U.S. Government.  The State Department develops the tests, 
scores the tests, and determines the criteria for scoring levels. 
 
 Please note that these tests are given on multiple days and the testing window allowed by the state is nar-
row.  Therefore, if your child is taking any of the classes listed below, it is very important that he or she be in 
school on the following days to take the required exams: 
 

English 10 ï April 14 & 15 
CP Government - April 28 
Algebra 1/Geometry & Honors Geometry ï April 28 & 29 
Biology/Honors Biology/CP US History ï May 3 & 4 

 
   
 
 
 

DELAYED START / NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

 

March 5   No School for students 
March 9   No School for 9th, 10th and 12th 
March 12   No School for 10th, 11th and 12th 
 
April 14 & 15   Students testing-in class by 7:45 a.m.;  
     Period 1 begins 11:00 a.m. (can enter the building at 10:50 a.m.) 
 
April 28 & 29   Students testing are in class by 7:45 a.m.;  
     Period 1 begins 10:10 a.m. (can enter building at 10:00 a.m.) 
 
May 3 & 4    Students testing are in class by 7:45 a.m.;  
     Period 1 begins 10:10 a.m. (can enter building at 10:00 a.m.) 
 



 

 

VIRTUAL - HIGH SCHOOL ABSENCE/TARDY PROCEDURES  

 

 Students will be required to login and meet with every class period, every day. Teachers will take at-
tendance every period, every day.  If a student is ill or has an appointment and will not be able to login to 
each class, parents are required to call the Attendance Line at 440-349-8037 and leave a message with 
the following information: 
Ý Name and grade of student ï State studentôs name - it is helpful to spell the name 
Ý Reason for absence (illness, funeral, etc.)  
Ý Length of absence (full day or times or periods) 
Ý Phone number for verification 
 
 The absence line is available 24 hours a day.  Leave a message as soon as you know your student will 
be absent.  If the absence is due to a doctorôs appointment, email a doctorôs note to susan-
weiss@solonboe.org or fax it to 440-349-8041. 
  

  

IN PERSON - HIGH SCHOOL ABSENCE/TARDY PROCEDURES  
 

FULL DAY ABSENCE:  

Parent/Guardian must call the Absence Line at 349-8037 
You will be asked to leave a message with the following information: 

    *Name and grade of student ï State studentôs name SLOWLY & CLEARLY; it is helpful to spell the name 
     *Reason for and length of absence (illness, funeral, etc.) 
     *Phone number for verification 

The absence line is available 24 hours a day ï please leave a message 
as soon as you know your student will be absent from school. 

If you contact a teacher or counselor, please be sure to also call the absence line. 
 

IF A STUDENT IS TARDY:  

Call the Absence Line as soon as you know the student will be tardy. 
It is helpful if the student also brings a signed note 
from the parent/guardian listing date, time and reason. 

 

IF A STUDENT NEEDS AN EARLY DISMISSAL:  

Do Not Call the Absence Line.  The student must bring a signed note 
from the parent/guardian listing date, time, reason and if they will return. 

If an emergency arises and you need to call for a student to be dismissed early, 
please call the main office (349-6230, press 0). 

DO NOT LEAVE A MESSAGE ON THE ABSENCE LINE VOICE MAIL. 
 

If the Absence / Tardy Early dismissal is due to a doctor appointment 
please bring a note from the doctorôs office upon return. 

 

We will NO longer be giving an EXEMPLARY ATTENDANCE AWARD.  Due to the required emphasis on 
keeping students home if they are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, we will no longer be giving this 
award.   

ABSENCES MARKED IN POWER SCHOOL  

Power School shows attendance records but the system can take up to 24 hours to update.  
Therefore, you may be texted regarding an absence even if you have already called it in. 

mailto:susanweiss@solonboe.org
mailto:susanweiss@solonboe.org


 

 

SOLON HIGH SCHOOL  

BELL SCHEDULE 

WEBSITE & EMAIL 

     The Solon High School website is a good source for information.  The web address is solonschools.org/
shs.   To email a school employee use the employeeôs full first and last name followed by  @solonboe.org.       
  
 Emails from the District or the principal will be shown as coming from Solon City SD, 
erinshort@solonboe.org or tstrom@solonboe.org.  Please enable your account to accept email noti-
fications from these addresses. 
 
 It is critical we have current email addresses on file for all parents.  Contact the high school by call-
ing 349-6230 (press 0) when you have a change of email address. 

6:45 ð 7:30 a.m.  Zero Period (45 mins) 
 

7:50 ð 8:39 a.m.  1st Period (49 mins) 

 

8:46 ð 9:35 a.m.  2nd Period (49 mins) 

 

9:42 ð 10:31 a.m. 3rd Period (49 mins) 

 

10:38 ð 11:27 a.m. 4th Period (49 mins) 

 

11:34 ð 12:09 p.m. Lunch Period (35 mins) 

 

12:09 ð 12:58 p.m. 5th Period (49 mins) 

 

1:05 ð 1:54 p.m.  6th Period (49 mins) 

 

2:01 ð 2:50 p.m.  7th Period (49 mins) 

       Release student drivers, 

       walkers, parent pick-up 

 

2:55 p.m.    Release bus riders 

mailto:by@solonboe.org
mailto:erinshort@solonboe.org
mailto:tstrom@solonboe.org


 

 



 

 

CURRENT SOPHOMORE, JUNIOR, AND SENIORS 

 
     The Solon High School Peer Tutoring program provides student volunteers to assist fellow students with 
homework, test prep, papers, and other academic tasks. If you are interested in becoming a peer tutor for the 
2020-2021 academic year, please click on the link below and fill out the application. You will be contacted 
when you have been matched up with a fellow student to tutor. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. 
Telepak at paulatelepak@solonboe.org. 
 
https://forms.gle/KEKi8ZC6Ww4uv48P6 
 

SENIOR PROJECT 

 
 This program is designed to provide qualified seniors with the opportunity to explore individual interests 
and career opportunities in an extended community partnership.  
 
 Information was distributed in January to the students, but weôd like you to be aware of the important de-
tails.  For a senior to be eligible to go on Senior Project, the student must: 

 

¶ Have a cumulative GPA of at least 2.0 after 7 semesters 

¶ Be passing all current classes in preparation for graduation 

¶ Have no out-of-school suspensions during senior year 

¶ Have missed no more than 7 days during the first three quarters of their senior year (95% attend-
ance) 

 

 Students need to find their own placement.  A list of possible on-site sponsors is available in the office.  
The seniors can email Mrs. Holub (pattiholub@solonboe.org) with their field of interest and Mrs. Holub will 
email back to them a list of contacts.  The last day of school for seniors who participate in Senior Project is 
April 30.     
 
NOTE: To access the Senior Project Everything You Need To Know page on the website:  
  1) log on to www.solonschools.org.  
  2) Select Solon High School from the school dropdown box 
  3) Go to Quick Links 
  4) Senior Project 2020-21: Everything You Need To Know 

SOLON HIGH SCHOOL COURIER 

 
 Students on the school newspaper staff have been working hard to publish stories this semester. Please 
check out their writing at theshscourier.com to read information about school news and hear student voices.  
 

https://theshscourier.com/  

mailto:paulatelepak@solonboe.org
https://forms.gle/KEKi8ZC6Ww4uv48P6


 

 

JOSTENõS - GRADUATION 

 
   

SOLON CLASS OF 2021 

 

     Though this year has been one of the most unusual, you are still a senior and have 
much to do to get ready for Graduation on May 27, 2021!  The ordering of your gradua-
tion items, especially your cap gown & tassel, is now taking place online at Jostens.com. 
 
     Feel free to peruse the site for all available graduation items by going to jostens.com 
and following the steps below.  The site offers many special priced packages or items 
which can be purchased individually.  The special Comets Pack comes with a free cap & 
gown and includes all you need to show the world your accomplishments. 
1. Click Shop High School 

2. Type in Solon 

3. Select Solon High School in Ohio from the pop-up list (be sure to not select Solon, 
Iowa!) 
4. Click Graduation 

5. View various packages of items on that page OR Click Browse All Grad & Cap/Gown 
(listed underneath the packages) 
6. View graduation items which can be purchased individually 

7. At the bottom of that page, click Browse All under Caps & Gowns to purchase just a 
cap and gown 
8. Select Cap and Gown (listed towards the bottom of the page) under Individual Prod-
ucts 

     If you know you just want to order a cap, gown and tassel, you can quickly go to Individual Products by 
using this link: 
  
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1048458/Solon-High-School/-/1474091723/
CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1493972419/ 

     It is a requirement to have a cap and gown in order to participate in the Commencement ceremony on 
Thursday, May 27.  All students will wear blue gowns for 2021.  I have made the change to any gowns or-
dered early so do not worry about the color listed on your receipt.  Thank you for your orders. 
      
 

John Armstrong  

john.armstrong@jostens.com  

PO Box 944  

Medina, OH 44258         

330-722-0131 
 

http://Jostens.com
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1048458/Solon-High-School/-/1474091723/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1493972419/
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1048458/Solon-High-School/-/1474091723/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1493972419/
mailto:john.armstrong@jostens.com


 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNSELING NEWS 
A Newsletter for the Students and Parents of Solon High School 

Editor:  Kathleen Kinney March, 2021 

 Technology continues to change and impact the way we communicate with one another, especially our 
children. The following are some highlights from a recently published article, Tips and Tricks on Social Media 
for Parents. This information will be helpful when discussing the importance of appropriate use of social me-
dia. 
 
 

Social Media and Identity: 

 ǒ Students need some sort of identity online for branding purposes (college, job/career market searches for   
  online information about candidates).  
 ǒ Online/digital footprint is the new resume. 
 ǒ Employers and colleges want to have positive, vibrant people online because they represent the job/  
  college. 
 ǒ It is important to monitor/audit studentôs online image. A simple Google search is helpful as a starting   
  place. 
 ǒ Search for your student by name even if information you find is not your childôs. Know who else has your  
  childôs name!  
 ǒ High school students should post positive/good things they are doing.  
 

DO look for this!  

¶ Colleges WILL do a Google search on your student. Scholarship committees, internship locations,   
 and athletics departments will as well - even after awarding funds. 

¶ Funds and college offers have been revoked after negative social media posts (inappropriate language/ 
 content posts is one of the largest reasons this happens). 

¶ Slowly take time to develop a positive digital footprint. This process can take 1-2 years 
to develop the  

           studentôs image the way they should be seen by others! 

Dialog regarding image and safety is important:  

¶  Discuss the future with your child--visit colleges, write down goals/careers. This serves              
 as a guide to motivate students.  

¶  Use posts you see to start a discussion in the car or at the dinner table. 

¶  Be open to learning from them: ñshow me more.ò 

¶  Discuss the need for posts to be LIGHT, BRIGHT, and POLITE! 

¶  Best safety resource is dialog with your children! 

¶  Research from McAfee (2012) says that 70% of teens report that they hide online behavior from their  
         parents.  

¶  Talk about dangers of friending people the student does not know in person.  

¶  Discuss how one tweet can get someone fired/in trouble with their employer/college.  

¶  Geolocation on many apps tracks the location of the user; this presents a safety concern. Discuss this 
 and potential dangers. Some apps allow you to turn this feature off.  

 



 

 

  

Some other tips to consider: 

 ǒ Be fully present ï you cannot run from technology.  
 ǒ New! Gaming addiction is now officially a health disorder according to The World Health Organization. 
Read Addictive Behaviors: Gaming Disorder for more information and warning signs.   
 ǒ YOU decide ï help your child to set boundaries and limits. For tips, check out Your Phone is not Your 
Property.  
 

SHS COLLEGE NIGHT FOR 9TH-11TH GRADERS AND PARENTS 
When:  Thursday, March 11, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 

                                               Where:        Webinar Link 
 

https://zoom.us/j/95582282688 
   

  
Do you have questions about college planning? 
Are you on track with YOUR plans for college? 

  
Join your SHS Counselors and representatives from Case Western Reserve and 

 The Ohio State University for an information packed evening! 
 

ADVANCED PLACEMENT EXAMS AND RESEARCH EXAMS 

 

 Students enrolled in an AP course are required to take the AP exam for that course in May or June. The 
fee for each exam is $95 (Seminar Exam and Research Exam each cost $143). Checks should be made pay-
able to: Solon Board of Education.  The fee is due by March 5 to the Solon High School Bookstore or can be 
mailed to the bookstore at: 33600 Inwood Road, Solon, Ohio 44139 ATTN:  Bookstore.  Please direct ques-
tions to Mrs. Kinney at (440)349-7307, kathleenkinney@solonboe.org.  

https://www.who.int/news-room/q-a-detail/addictive-behaviours-gaming-disorder
https://community.today.com/parentingteam/post/making-screen-time-hardships-easy
https://community.today.com/parentingteam/post/making-screen-time-hardships-easy
https://zoom.us/j/95582282688


 

 

 
 

TESTING, TESTING, TESTING, TESTING 2020-2021 
 

      
     ACT:  www.actstudent.org          SAT:  www.collegeboard.org   
    
    Test Dates           Registration Deadlines     Test Dates                 Registration Deadlines 
     *April 17, 2021    March 12, 2021    *March 13, 2021    February 12, 2021 
   *June 12, 2021    May 7, 2021       May 8, 2021     April 8, 2021 
     July 17, 2021     June 18, 2021     *June 5, 2021     May 6, 2021   
               

      
   Register at www.actstudent.org                                       Register at www.collegeboard.org     

    
    * Scheduled at Solon High School               Note:  No SAT II Subject Tests offered in March 

 

ALPHA ASSIGNMENT 

 

   Cindy Russell    A-C (ó21, ó22, ó24) 
           A-C, R (ó23)    (440) 349-6242  cynthiarussell@solonboe.org 
   Rick Nowak     D-Ho      (440) 349-6243  ricknowak@solonboe.org 
   Ann Trocchio    Hp-Mc     (440) 349-7407  anntrocchio@solonboe.org  
   Kathleen Kinney   Md-See (ó21, ó22, ó24) 
           Md-Q, S-See (ó23)  (440) 349-7307  kathleenkinney@solonboe.org 
   Brad Sims     Sef-Z      (440) 349-6241  bradsims@solonboe.org  
   Jen Rooney    Counseling Secretary  (440) 349-7304  jenniferrooney@solonboe.org 

http://www.actstudent.org
http://www.collegeboard.org
mailto:cynthiarussell@solonboe.org
mailto:ricknowak@solonboe.org
mailto:anntrocchio@solonboe.org
mailto:kathleeenkinney@solonboe.org
mailto:jenniferrooney@solonboe.org


 

 

 
SHS PTA Newsletter 

  March, 2021 

SHS PTA SLATE OF OFFICERS  

2021 - 2022 School Year  

 

 At the January SHS PTA Meeting the following slate of officers was read for the 2020-2021 school year. 
The slate is as follows:  
 
President: Heather Ferris 
Vice President: Lisa Monaco  
2 Vice President: Ann Trocchio 
Treasurer: Rhonda Lockett 
Corresponding Secretary: Leah Streem 
Recording Secretary: Alisa Walsh 
Delegates: Anju Agarwal, Amy Goldman and Lorna Titlebaum and Gloria Liu  
 
 These officers will be voted on by PTA members at the March PTA Meeting and installed at the May 25 

meeting.  

PTA PRESIDENTõS MESSAGE 

 

     The end of the academic third quarter this school year is fast approaching with Spring Break directly fol-
lowing. Usually, SHS PTA is gearing up for a busy spring season of fundraising, creating an After Prom, 
Budget Bin, and many other year end programs and events, but instead we have reached a year milestone of 
being in a pandemic. How crazy is that?! This is the perfect time to stop reflect and take a deep breath.  
 
     PTA is very thankful for the administration and teachers for their dedication to our children and not only 
managing to get through such difficult times but doing so with such deep support that has resulted in many 
successes. Thank you to all the parents who have supported not just their child but others with care and posi-
tive attitude in academics, music, drama and sports, just to name a few. The little things truly matter this 
school year.  
 
     Good news? As I write this message, Spring is just 25 days away! Other good news is that through Solon 
Council of PTAs, SHS PTA, and parentsô amazing donations to the Budget Bin fund there will be many signifi-
cant scholarships awarded to our hard-working seniors through the Lois Gazeley Scholarship.  SHS PTA will 
once again award 4 $500 scholarships for the George Steyer Honorary Scholarship to recipients attending 
Ohio public universities. 
 
     Please note that for seniors to qualify to apply to the above-mentioned scholarships, a parent must be a 
member of Solon High School PTA. It is not too late to join! The cost is just $8.00. Also, using the link below 
to enter our online store, you can order a senior yard sign.  
https://shs-pta.memberhub.store/store   
 
     As the vaccine for COVID-19 is being administered to more people each day, please remember it is still 
important to practice safe measures and always wear a mask.  
 
JoEllen Weingarten 
SHS PTA President 
jleew@sbcglobal.net 

https://shs-pta.memberhub.store/store
mailto:jleew@sbcglobal.net


 

 

 

SOLON COUNCIL OF PTAs  

 

 At the January PTA Council meeting, the slate of officers was read for the 2021-2022 school year. Nomi-
nating committee was comprised of the six PTA presidents in the school district. The slate is as follows:  
 
President: Ghazala Kahn 
Vice President: Denise Elliot 
Treasurer: Christa Bomeli 
Recording Secretary: Becky Utterback 
Corresponding Secretary: Jennifer Overman 
  
 These officers will be voted on at the April PTA Council meeting and installed during the May meeting. 

SHS PTA MEETINGS , three more to go! 

 

 At this time, our meetings will remain virtual. Zoom links will be sent out via email.   

 

   
March 30, 2021 - 9:00 a.m. (Please note that this is Tuesday after Spring Break) 

April 27, 2021 -  9:00 a.m. 
May 25, 2021 Installation of Officers and PTA Awards  (time and place TBD) 

 

HEINENõS ABC SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

 

 Heinenôs former ABC school fundraiser is now Teaming Up For Education with their Tasteful Rewards 
Program. 
 Sign-up and start earning money for SHS PTA! Go to www.heinens.com  
Tasteful Rewards Program Benefits 
¶ Personalized discounts based on your shopping 
¶ Free rewards on products you love 
¶ Member-only discounts on Tasteful Rewards Weekly Specials 
¶ Save with advance notice of special sales 
¶ Donations from Heinenôs that support your local schools 
¶ First to know about new product arrivals and special announcements 
¶ Enjoy weekly recipes and special event information 

 
 Register, create an account, then click on Teaming Up For Education to select Solon High School to 
benefit every time you purchase groceries! It is 5 easy steps! Last year our PTA received a check from Hei-
nenôs for over $1,500. The program runs September to April each year and you must register each year for 
our school to benefit. The more who participate, the more our school earns! 
 
 
Please, note that Giant Eagle is no longer offering their school rewards program during the pandemic. 

 
 

http://www.heinens.com
https://www.heinens.com/schools


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


